
Wainui School Junior Athletics Day & End of Year Picnic 2024

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

This year, the Wainui School Junior Athletics Day and End of Year Picnic is being held at school on Tuesday 3rd December.

Field and track events will be taking place between 9:15 and 1:25 and the Picnic will be from 1:25 until 3:00pm. Morning Tea and Lunch will be
eaten in classrooms as usual. If you wish to have a special afternoon tea picnic, please pack this in a separate lunchbox as we will be eating
this on the field. The teachers will provide an ice block for your child as a special treat during this time as well.

You will find a timetable of approximate times located on the bottom of this page.
Please note, students will be rotating in year groups, not classes.

A few things to remember:

● Children are welcome to wear house colours to compete in

● We will have the normal break times

● Students must wear a hat, have sunscreen on and carry a water bottle

● Closed shoes are recommended

● Sprint finals will be held in the afternoon at 12.45pm

● Athletics certificates will be given out at our team picnic in the afternoon for

1st, 2nd, 3rd placing

If you decide to take your child before the end of the school day, you must notify their teacher and the office. Please don’t forget to sign them off
any bus list as well.

In the event of bad weather, the school will send out a post to notify you of a postponement.

We welcome you all to come and support the children. We’re looking forward to a great day!

Kind regards,
Halena Howard - Sports Co-ordinator




